



AUTUMN TERM - NEWSLETTER - Issue 12 - 11 December

Dear Parents and Carers,

I can hardly believe that this is the last newsletter of 2020. It has certainly been the most turbulent year we have ever experienced in schools, yet we have managed to pull through. This would not have been possible without the hard work and dedication of all our staff, the wonderful and resilient children we are so lucky to have in our school and, last but not least, the continual support and cooperation that you have given us. The class bubbles have been busily organising Christmas performances and festivities whilst keeping things safe. We are having our Christmas dinner next Wednesday (Dec 16th) followed by a surprise visitor to add to the celebrations. Can I remind you please that Friday 11th December is the last day for bringing in Christmas cards etc.

I hope you enjoy the various performances that will be shared with you over the next two weeks and that you all have a wonderful, restful Christmas and New year break.

We look forward to welcoming the children back on January 4th 2021.

With all my very best wishes, Caroline Jarrett

Weekly Attendance

Our Attendance for the week 30th Nov to 4th Dec was

Kwilkyn Class 100%

Lostledan Class 98.06%

Pedrevan Class 100%

TOTAL 99.18 %

THIS WILL BE THE LAST NEWSLETTER
THIS TERM WE HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR.

STAY SAFE AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL ON MONDAY 4TH



DECEMBER 2021

Last Week's Dojo Pointers

Kwilkyn - Seren & Oliver B Lostledan - Lexi & Rune Pedrevan - Izzy

Heads Award

Charlie, Imi & Lucas Well done to all of you!

Reading Karate

Well done to Joseph who has gained a white band.

Daniel E, Sophie, Evie (Lostledan) & Danny who have gained yellow bands

Evie (Kwilkyn), Amelia & Elijah who have gained orange bands

SPRING TERM

Mon 4th January 2021 to Thursday 1st April 2021

Half Term—Mon 15th February to Friday 19th February 2021

Easter Holiday Friday 2nd April to Friday 16th April 2021

Final Inset Day

Friday 11th June 2021

Christmas Dinner Day - 16th December 2020

Children are welcome to come to school in Christmas Jumpers if they would like which can be shop bought or home decorated.

At Celtic Cross Education... we nurture, we learn, we achieve together.

Reminders

Can we just remind everyone that parents should not be entering the school grounds.

If you require the school office please ring or email and we will make contact with you. If you have any paperwork for the office please can you leave it in the green post box by the entrance to the office.

If your child is absent from school please ring or email the office so we can complete the registers accordingly. Please can you do this by 9.30am as we have to complete a DfE return each day.

Christmas Cards

If the children would like to write and hand out Christmas cards for others at school this year, we would like to ask that all cards are brought into school by Friday 11th December.

To ensure this will be done safely, the cards will be placed into a central box, then sorted on Friday 11th into three piles (one for each class). The piles will then be left for 72 hours, before the cards are then handed out in their classrooms.

Hopefully these precautions will ensure that our Christmas cards can be handed out safely.

Thank you

Accelerated Reader

Well done to this week's Accelerated Readers Evie (Kwilkyn), Pippa, Oliver M, Seren & Max

Weekly Walkers

The number of steps for last week's weekly walk are

Pedrevan Class: 298,846 steps

Lostledan Class: 334, 464 steps

Kwilkyn Class: 610,234 steps



Thank you to everyone who donated a Christmas Food box, 49 were delivered to the drop off point on Saturday in four cars—as you can see from the picture they filled the cars that took them! Also thank you to Miss Molden who co-ordinated this.





CATCH IT.



BIN IT.



KILL IT.

